
LGTRA Resident Survey Results – Southern Housing Repair & Maintenance 

Between November 2023 and February 2024, the LGTRA started to survey Lansdowne Green 

residents aimed at establishing views regarding Southern Housing’s plans to develop a 10-storey 

building on the estate.  One aspect of the survey focused on whether residents had outstanding 

repairs. The purpose for this question at the time was to determine whether there was adequate 

management of services for existing residents in this area prior to increasing the number of residents 

in our community through the new build proposals. Although Southern Housing has temporarily 

shelved plans for the new development, it was felt important to pursue the survey results regarding 

repair and maintenance in response to those who participated and raised their issues. We had 

surveyed 35 residents from the following blocks.  

• Tillotson  

• Sumner  

• Walden 

• Temple 

• Benson  

• Longley  

• Sudbury  

• Stafford 

• Dean  

• Kemp 

• Bancroft 

 

Survey Responses  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

Agree, 5, 14%

Disagree, 3, 8%

Neither agree nor 
disagree, 7, 20%

Strongly agree, 3, 9%

Strongly disagree, 8, 
23%

(blank), 9, 26%

Repair Fixed to Satisfaction First Attempt?



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


